
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Wednesday Word THANKFULNESS 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/thankfulness?pid=MTA101634&v=71.3 
 

Many thanks, at this difficult time, for the response to the collection of tins. 

We will not take them down to the food bank for another week so any late arrivals will be gratefully 
received. 

 
Today we celebrate the feast of Our Lady of the Rosary. 

Let us ask Our Lady to help us in these difficult times and we thank Y5 for reminding us all yesterday 
about how to pray the Rosary. Many thanks to the parents that attended. 
It is the turn of Y4 next week on Thursday 13th at 9am. 
 
Parents/Carers’ Evening – Wednesday 19th October. 

This time it is virtual and the Spring Term evening will be in person. 
We have provided a book look on 2nd November so that you can have a look at your child’s work 

with them. 

Please book on the parents/carers’ evening online and if you have any problems then please contact 
the office. 

 
PARKING. We are getting many complaints from our neighbours. 

Please do not park across drives or on the grass. 
I do appreciate how difficult it is at the moment but traffic wardens have been present around school 

and I do not want you to receive a fine. 

 
NAMES ON CLOTHES. We are already gathering a stockpile of jumpers and cardigans that are 
unnamed and unclaimed. 
Please label your child’s clothing as items are getting lost already! 

 

COATS. Children grow very quickly and it is highly likely that many of us will have a coat at home 
that no longer fits but is perfectly fine. 

If you are in this position then we would like to do a coat swap on Friday 21st October. 
If, in the last week, you have a coat that could be given to someone else then please bring it in 

school from Monday 17th October. 

We will then put the coats in age order for people to take on their way home before the holidays. 
Any spare uniform will also be placed in age order that day. Many thanks for your support. 

 
Y4. We have a trainee teacher in Y4 for the rest of the term. The teacher will work alongside Miss 

Wrighton. 
We welcome Miss Mabbott to our Saint Aidan’s family and wish her a very happy time here. 

Y3 were sadly unable to visit the library this afternoon due to the weather (the trip will be 

rearranged) 
Consent Forms. Please could you return them as soon as possible for our records. 

Just to clarify, if your child's picture is on a worksheet in class (that is then placed in a book) then no 
child is named on any sheet or book. 

Finally..it is World Mental Health Day on Monday and we will all take 10 minutes to read 

in school on this day to think about ourselves and others. 
 

With prayers,      Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
   


